
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: September 15, 2020 

SUBMITTED BY: Mack McDonald, Chief Administrative Officer 

TITLE: Consideration of a Lease Agreement with the Town of Bluff for the Lease 
of 2,275 Square Feet within the Bluff Community Center for Senior 
Services located at 190 North 3rd East. Mack McDonald, Chief 
Administrative Officer 

RECOMMENDATION: Make a motion approving the Lease Agreement with the Town of Bluff 

for the Senior Center located within the Community Center located at 190 

North 3rd East.  

 

SUMMARY 

This is actually a renewal of the existing lease using a different format. The rates of the lease continue to 

be the same rate at $450.00. The lease is for a 5 year period with the option to renew for an additional 5 

years.  

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

The previous lease has expired.  

FISCAL IMPACT 

$450 a month or $1,350 a quarter.  


